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Kudos to our coolest operation team!!!  With our newly improved SOP, 
we are able to exceed a harvest of 10 tons for P1 at Pantai Merdeka. 
Our result has improved from an average of 1KG / m2 to 1.3KG / m2.

FDI FIRST TIME BREAKTHROUGH !



"A word from our Chief Operating Officer " - 
Kenneth Chew
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With our newly improved 
feeding SOP, we are able to 
increase yield by 30% with 
the same cycle time.
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SHRIMP PRICE INCREASE TWICE IN A 
WEEK!
Shrimp price has increased by RM 1.50 in the second half of 
October, based on the trend over the past 2 months, we are 
seeing a healthy price recovery which will increase our 
revenue by 7%.
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There is a supply disruption in October from our main seed 
supplier due to technical issue, our order of approximately 
5,000,000 seed has been postponed by more than a month.

 

To counter this threat, we’ve allocated 100% of our orders in 
October and November to our second source, which is also a 
highly reputable hatchery.

 “A DISRUPTION IN SEED SUPPLY”



Our Taiping latest expansion is expected to complete by mid of 
November, the expansion, consist of 2 additional pond of 
6000m2, will produce an output of approximately 6.5 ponds / 
pond hence increasing our revenue by 15%.

UPCOMING MOVE BY FDI...

• November 5, 2021, Issue 15


